

# Town-Wide Fall Flushing

## WHERE:

Every water hydrant throughout BWG

#### WHEN:

- August 28 through October 27, 2017
- flushing to take place Monday to Friday between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.

### WHAT:

Hydrant flushing is an annual program of the Town's Water Division. Water will be run at every hydrant to ensure a clean and fresh water supply for our municipal water customers.

#### **HOW YOU MAY BE AFFECTED:**

We hope to undertake the work on an area-by-area basis, but as the work may affect adjacent areas, we ask all customers to be patient during this time.

Should you experience discoloured water, please run your taps in the laundry tub and bathroom for up to 10 minutes. If the water does not clear, please call our office at 905-775-5369, Monday to Friday between the hours of 8:30am to 4:30pm.

Telephone: 905-778-2055

Fax: 905-778-2070

For emergency water-related issues, please contact the South Simcoe Police Station at 905-775-3311 and they will contact the Town's on-call staff.

Thank you for your continuing assistance and cooperation.

# FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:

**Community Services, Water Division:** 905-775-5369